PTSC  Technical Seminar at Weimann’s Interiors
 
On Saturday, May 19th our Chapter held a Technical Seminar at Weimann’s Interiors, in Delmont, Pa. Our Outside Coordinator, Dave Kitch organized and chaired the event. There were approximately 30 attendees. Chairman, Don Geary welcomed everyone and introduced the owner/presenter Jeff Weimann.   He also presented him with our” PTSC Appreciation Award” thanking him for his hospitality  and inviting us to his business and for his willingness to share his many years of interior restoration knowledge.  Dave Kitch went over the agenda for the day, and then turned the seminar over to Jeff.
 
Jeff demonstrated all the steps involved in installing new seat covers and foam on C3 and C2 Corvettes. He shared his knowledge and provided us with tips/tools he uses to make the job easier. He also briefly demonstrated the steps involved in installing a new soft top on a corvette.
 
Dave followed up each of Jeff’s presentations with instructional videos on seat cover and soft top installations. The presenters also held a little Q&A session to give those in attendance an opportunity to ask questions and offer comments. If any members are considering replacing their seat covers, vinyl tops, carpeting or any interior items you may want to give Jeff a call.
 
Then, we took a nice little lunch break for local pizza and refreshments. Speaking of the pizza! When Dave said there were over 30 pieces per pizza he wasn’t kidding. Those were the largest pizza’s we’ve ever seen!
 
Thanks to Paul DiSanto for bringing the coffee and donuts, and to Dave Kitch for ordering lunch and organizing the seminar.
 
There were two members who drove their corvettes to the event on Saturday. John Jeffries, and Bill Bryan.
 
It was a great day for all who attended, and another outstanding technical seminar provided by our Chapter. We hope to see more members at our future events. Keep checking our new website for upcoming events…..
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